Dear Little Elm Rotary Club,

On behalf of St. Arbor Community Garden, thank you for your generous donation of $2,100 on April

3, 2025. Your support continues to plant seeds of hope—both literally and figuratively—throughout
our community.

As you know, St. Arbor is dedicated to growing fresh, organic fruits and vegetables that complement
the shelf-stable items distributed through local food banks and hunger relief organizations. Since
our inception, we've proudly grown and given away nearly 10,000 pounds of fresh produce.

Fueled by a desire to do even more, we've launched our Tiny Food Pantry—a new initiative right at
the garden to help meet immediate needs of volunteers and neighbors alike. Your donation will
directly support this effort, as well as expand our capacity to host community engagement events
and provide healthier food options to the most underserved residents in Denton and Collin
Counties.

When we invest in the well-being of our neighbors, we all grow. Not just in pounds harvested, but in
relationships, compassion, and shared humanity. Thank you for standing with us and for helping us
cultivate change.

With deepest gratitude,
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President, St. Arbor Community Development, Inc.




